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Conference Call Scheduled for Monday Concerning Missouri River 
 (AP) - The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers plans a conference call next week to discuss the Missouri
River after public meetings had to be cancelled.

The Army Corps cancelled five meetings in early October during the federal government shutdown.
It says budget uncertainty and a long lead time required to schedule meetings prevents rescheduling
them this fall.

Officials are accepting public comments on a draft operating plan for the Missouri River. Monday's
conference call will include an update on current conditions in the river basin and plans for
regulating reservoirs next year.
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